
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Hector Keira  Archie  

Year 1 Brendan Eleanor Arlo   

Year 2 Joshua Freddie Edith-Rose  

Year 3 Aureja  Freddie Alfie  

Year 4 Max  Bailey  Thomas  

Year 5 Lizzie-Mai Dan  Grace  

Year 6 Eadie  Chloe  Seb  
  

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 6th January.   
 

Gold Trophy Mrs Cameron’s Class and Mrs Dickons’ Class (100%) 

Silver Trophy  Mr Clark’s Class (98.33%) 
 

Attendance Ted Mrs Woodcock’s Class (100%) 

Miss Hibbins’ Class and Mrs Binns’/Mrs Coles’ Class (99.57%) 
 

Year 2 Parent Showcases – Next Week 

A courtesy reminder that Year 2 children will welcome parents to their class showcase, starting at 2:30pm, 

on the following days: 
 

 Tuesday 21st January – Mrs Binns/Mrs Coles’ Class 

 Thursday 23rd January – Miss Roberts’ Class 

 Friday 24th January – Mrs Chatham’s Class 
 

We would ask that a maximum of 4 people attend per child.  These events will be approximately 20-30 

minutes and are an opportunity for children to share the work they have been doing this year.  Parents 

should enter school via the middle infant door at the front of the school only please – the gates will open 

at 2:20pm.  We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to these special events. 
 

Reading Survey 

Our reading team have put together a short survey.  The purpose of this is to inform our practices in 

school and look at areas for improvement.  Could we please ask that you complete this short survey – 

Reading Survey 
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https://forms.office.com/e/PUD94gnUwz


Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

Swap Shack - We are struggling at the moment to keep the shack tidy & organised. We've been overrun 

again with lovely donations but not so many takers. Please pop in for any uniform needs, we have masses 

of it plus PE joggers, forest school clothing, some lovely coats, lots of football boots, trainers and wellies 

plus much more.  Pay us a visit any day at drop off or pickup - the Swap Shack will always be open. You 

don't have to do a swap each time to take an item, help yourself to anything you need when you need it. If 

you know anyone outside of our school who needs any generic uniform bits, please feel free to pass on 

items to them. If you work with a local charity or group who could use a bag/box of supplies, please let us 

know and we’d be happy to organise one for them.  
 

Swap Shack Helpers - We could really do with some more helpers to keep the swap shack tidy; it’s hard 

to keep up-to-date on sorting & filing the volumes of donations we are getting. If you can help by popping 

in & sorting/filing regularly please get in touch.   
 

Please leave the shack as you’d like to find it. #swapdontshop 
 

Date for your diary – our next event is our Valentines disco - Friday 7th February 2025. 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Ms Parry who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase as 

more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.   
 

 

 

 

 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 

 

EDAN Lincs Domestic Abuse Service   01522 510041  https://edanlincs.org.uk/ 

Providing support and assistance to men, women and children suffering, or fleeing from domestic abuse in 

Lincolnshire 

  

Healthy Minds Lincolnshire      https://www.lpft.nhs.uk/young-people/lincolnshire/young-people/i-need-

more-help/healthy-minds-lincolnshire# 

Providing support and treatment for children, young people and their families, who are experiencing 

emotional wellbeing difficulties. 

  

Place2be  https://www.place2be.org.uk/ 

Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity working with pupils, families and staff in UK schools.  

  

MIND     https://www.mind.org.uk/    0300 123 3393 

Providing support for people living with a mental health problem or supporting someone with a mental 

health problem. 
 

Family lives    https://www.familylives.org.uk/    0808 800 2222        

Providing early intervention and crisis support to families. 
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